
 
The Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 
The Senate, 
Parliament House, 
CANBERRA.  ACT. 2600. 
 
 

I am writing to state that I am totally against the decision to again hold a plebiscite for 
a republic.  
 
The last time this question was put to the Australian public they answered with a resounding 
NO, and nothing has changed since then.   
 
To hold a second plebiscite in such a short period of time exposes a hidden and under-hand 
agenda. 
 
Please let the appropriate people know of my thoughts.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Roy.   B. Agr. Sc. (Hons) 

 


